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December 15, 2020 
 

 
Mr. Paul N. Leone  
Chief Executive Officer 
The Breakers Palm Beach 
1 South County Road 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 
 

Dear Paul:                                                          

We so appreciate the tremendous job The Breakers team did to make our Annual Prayer Breakfast a 

resounding success, last week. We have been inundated with compliments, and donations, from a very 

gratified group of attendees.  

As you can imagine, during this season of well-placed anxiety and caution around the COVID-19 

pandemic, many of our annual attendees were hesitant to attend an in-person event. And while there 

were quite a number of our supporters who chose to support the event and not attend, those that 

attended did so knowing The Breakers was taking all precautions to make sure everyone had a safe and 

enjoyable experience.   

Sal Racicot and his event team went above and beyond to manage every detail, making our attendees 

feel safe and welcome. From the staff diligently wiping down (sanitizing) common areas… to the staff 

opening doors with gloves so guests would not have to touch the handles, the whole operation was 

organized very responsibly. The informed consent provided by The Breakers to all attendees was a 

welcomed means of communication between all parties and was appreciated. The socially distanced 

tables and seating also put everyone at ease. 
 

Thank you, again, for all you, Kathy, and The Breakers team do to support our community and The 

YMCA of the Palm Beaches. As I have the privilege of seeing the net impact of your generosity at work, 

through the many children and families we serve, I can tell you it means a lot to so many.   
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Timothy G. Coffield Ph.D.  
President/CEO 


